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Reading Spellings 
MyMaths/TT Rock 

Stars 

PE/Outdoor 

Learning 
General reminders 

We ask that the children 

read at least 5 times a 

week. Please record every 

time that you read with 

your child in their reading 

diary. 

 

A book talk should also be 

completed at least once a 

week. This can include 

retelling the story or asking 

questions about the book. 

You can record this as BT in 

the comments section. 

Spellings are given out on 

a Wednesday and need to 

be handed in the following 

Monday. The children are 

expected to use their 

spellings in sentences as 

well as practising them. 

There will be a spelling 

quiz on a Monday 

afternoon. 

The children need to 

complete their tasks on 

MyMaths and 15 minutes 

of Times Table Rock Stars 

homework each week. 

 

The week will run from a 

Friday to a Thursday 

night. We will be checking 

MyMaths and TT Rock 

Stars on a Friday morning 

to see if they have 

completed the correct 

number of minutes. 

PE will be on a Wednesday 

morning. Please ensure 

that your child has an 

appropriate PE kit for the 

changing weather. This 

includes suitable footwear. 

Earrings must be removed 

and long hair must be 

completely tied up. 

Please ensure that your 

child is dressed 

appropriately for the 

changing weather. This 

includes a suitable 

waterproof coat. 

 

Please make sure that all 

items of clothing are 

named. 

 

All children should bring in 

a water bottle every day. 

 

Other updates will be 

posted on Class Dojo. 

 


